
Dear Member, 

MedImpact is pleased to welcome you and your dependents to a new prescription drug program 
brought to you in partnership with Glendale Unified School District.   MedImpact will begin 
managing your pharmacy benefit beginning on October 1, 2017.  This program is designed to 
provide the same high quality of care you currently receive, while helping to manage the increasing 
costs of prescription drugs.   

MedImpact will administer your pharmacy benefits through: 

1. Retail – more than 64,000 participating regional and national pharmacies
2. Mail order -  MedImpact Direct will be your new mail-order program
3. Specialty Drug – MedImpact Direct Specialty is your specialty drug program

You will soon receive a Welcome packet which will include your new MedImpact ID Card. The new 
MedImpact ID card will be effective October 1, 2017. Please make sure to present this new 
pharmacy ID card at your pharmacy when fulfilling current and new prescriptions on or after 
October 1, 2017. 

Your Welcome packet will include: 

• Your new MedImpact ID card(s)
• How to fill a prescription information (retail and mail-order)
• MedImpact specialty pharmacy program information
• Frequently Asked Questions flyer
• MedImpact Customer Service phone numbers and website information

REMEMBER TO LOOK FOR YOUR MEDIMPACT WELCOME PACKET IN THE MAIL. 
Please open all correspondence that is sent to you by MedImpact. It will contain 

specific information regarding your pharmacy benefits. 


